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Dates for your diary  
 PTFA Christmas shopping event 

 Friday 1st December 
Nativity performances 

 Wednesday 6th & Thursday 7th December 
PTFA Winter Wonderland 

Friday 8th December  
Panto Trip 

Wednesday 13th December  
Christmas Lunch and jumper Day 

 Thursday 14th December 
 

Last day before Christmas & toy Friday -
Friday 15th December  

Finish at 1.30 

Brooke 
For a wonderful scientific 

fact file all about Kangaroos. 

Issue 11 

Although I feel like this has been an extremely busy week, it has once again flown by. Nativity prac-
tise is in full swing and the children have done a tremendous job in learning their lines.  We have com-

pleted some wonderful science, computing and RE work. Children in chess club have also completed 
their first term of chess and shared their achievements with us.  

Literacy- Lighthouse Keepers 
Lunch   

 
We have continued our 
learning using the book 

“The Lighthouse  
Keepers Lunch”.  

We have designed our 
own yucky sandwiches 
and  written our own 

instructions on how to 
make them.  

 
We have used time adverbials, imperative 

verbs and adverbs within our writing.  
 

We have spent time reflecting on our writ-
ing progress this term and it is amazing to 
see how much progress the children have 

made.  

Computing- photography 

 
This week we have continued with our compu-
ting unit on photography. The children have 
really enjoyed taking photos and learning 

about what makes a good photo.  
 

This week we have learnt about the position-
ing, framing and the subject of the photos. 
We took lots of photos and spent time re-

viewing them.  
 

Homework this week  
 

For homework this week, I will be running a 
photography competition.  

Theme: Winter or Christmas  
Task: Children need to take a series of pho-
tos linked to the theme and submit their fa-
vourite one. You can print the photo at home 
or submit it via Seesaw. We will display the 

photos in a gallery exhibition and invite you in 
to see them. 

 
I am excited to see what the children pro-

duce.  
 


